To: Fred Rundle

Subject: leadership
Date: Friday, October 13, 2023 6:43:29 AM

Thanks for the leadership Fred. The situation in Israel and Gaza is horrible, and emotions run so high that it is near
impossible to speak about it without one's words or tone striking someone as off. Friends in other districts have

mentioned positively how you have handled it.

Good luck and take care,
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